
From: Chris Dotson <chrisdotson1365cmr@gmail.com> 

Sent: Monday, July 1, 2024 2:22 PM 

To: Abigail Pedersen 

Subject: Re: Design Review Not Required for 180 Stoneway DR 

 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 

Flag Status: Flagged 

 

Abigail, 

Yes please refund the application fee and withdraw the application.  

I will contact building and safety and have a permit pulled for the siding.  

 

 

Chris Dotson 

Maintenance Operations Supervisor  
Centurion Maintenance & Remodeling 

 

 

On Mon, Jul 1, 2024 at 2:10 PM Abigail Pedersen <APedersen@cityofsalem.net> wrote: 

Hello Chris, 

I apologize for not catching this sooner but because this is an 8-unit multiple family development 

702.020(e)(10) does not apply. For developments less than 13 units there are no design standards that 

apply for only a siding replacement, so no design review is required. If you would like you can get a full 

refund and have the application withdrawn, I just need a conformation email from you. You will most 

likely still need a building permit. You can contact Building and Safety baspac@cityofsalem.net for if a 

building permit will be required and if so, what will be required for that. 

  

Best, 

Abigail Pedersen 

Planner I 

City of Salem | Community Planning and Development Department | Planning Division 

555 Liberty St SE, Room 305  

Salem, Oregon 97301  

apedersen@cityofsalem.net | 503-540-2309 

Facebook  | Youtube |  Linkedin  |  www.cityofsalem.net  

Questions on Zoning and Sign Permits can be submitted by email to Planning@cityofsalem.net 

  

https://www.facebook.com/CityOfSalemOR/
https://www.youtube.com/@cityofsalemplanningpublicm779
https://www.linkedin.com/company/37275/admin/feed/posts/


  


